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 Spargelfeldstraße 191, 1220 Vienna, Austria 

Active substance and plant protection product quantity 
notification for the previous calendar year 

Pursuant to § 6 (1) of the Plant Protection Products Ordinance 2011, BGBl. II No. 233/2011 as 
amended (hereafter "Plant Protection Products Ordinance 2011"), are 

o Authorisation and licence holder 
o Holders of distribution extensions pursuant to § 13 (1) Plant Protection Products Ordinance 

2011 

obliged to notify the Federal Office for Food Safety in writing within two months of the end of the 
calendar year: 
1. the names (according to internationally recognised or equivalent customary names) and the 

quantities of the individual active substances of the plant protection products placed on the market 
by them in Austria each year and of the plant protection products shipped by them from Austria 
each year; and 

2. the trade names, authorisation numbers and quantities of the individual plant protection products 
placed on the market by them in the domestic market (Austria) each year and which were shipped 
out of the domestic market by them each year. 

It is requested that the reports be submitted exclusively using the report forms, which are available in 
electronic form on the homepage of the Federal Office for Food Safety at 

https://www.baes.gv.at/zulassung/pflanzenschutzmittel/mengen-meldung 

and to submit it electronically to the following address: 
E-mail address: psm-mengenmeldung@baes.gv.at 

If no plant protection products were placed on the market in Austria or exported in the 
previous calendar year, a zero report (see Explanatory notes) is requested. 

With regard to the domestic sale, the person who first placed the product on the market is obliged to 
declare it. If the first placing on the market is partly or entirely not carried out by the authorisation or 
licence holder, but by one or more distributors, it is requested that the authorisation or licence holder 
contacts the distributor(s) in order to avoid double reporting, but on the other hand to ensure that all 
reportable quantities are actually reported. If the notification of the quantities of plant protection 
products and active substances placed on the market is made by the distributor(s), the authorisation or 
licence holder is requested to indicate by e-mail via which company/companies the notification will be 
made. 
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